
 

754 H.R. Bright Building 
3141 TAMU | College Station, Texas 77843-3141 

 
October 28, 2021 
 
VIA ECFS 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street SW, Room TW-B204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Re: Notice of Ex Parte: Expanding Flexible Use of the 3.7 GHz to 4.2 GHz Band, GN 
Docket No. 18-122 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 
On October 28, 2021, the Aerospace Vehicle Systems Institute (AVSI) provided highly 
confidential information subject to protective order (Protective Order DA 19-822) in 
GN Docket no. 18-122 RM-11791, RM-11778 before the Federal Communications 
Commission to FCC Staff members Kenneth Baker and Ira Keltz. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ David A. Redman 
David A. Redman 
Director 
 
 
CC: Joel Rabinovitz 

Kenneth Baker 
Ira Keltz 
 


